
For the Subject Line:  
FAA Runway Safety Workshop – WINGS Credit – May 19 
 
 

FAA Will Host 2nd Annual GA Runway Safety Workshop on May 19th 
 
 

As the weather starts to turn from cold gray skies to sunny cloudless blue ones, more pilots will 
want to take their planes to the runways and the skies. The FAA invites general aviation pilots to 
join in a free “spring training” session so that everyone feels refreshed and prepared to take to 
the air after taking time away from the cockpit. Workshop panels will focus pilots on runway 
procedures and work to preempt any airfield errors.  
 
The From the Flight Deck LIVE event aims to help pilots reduce the risk of airfield errors and 
lower the potential for accidents. Discussion topics by pilots and air traffic experts will include 
knowledge of runway geometry and signage, Hot Spot standardization, arrival alert notices, 
Digital Co-Pilot, automated construction notices, hold short issues and more.  
 
WHEN: Thursday, May 19, 2022, 1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. Eastern Time, (12:30 pm Central, 
11:30 am Mountain, 10:30 am Pacific) 
 
WHO: FAA Acting Administrator Billy Nolen, FAA Acting Chief Operating Officer Tim Arel,  
Safety and training experts include Meg Godlewski, Karl Grundmann, Jason Miller, Michael 
Wildes. 
 
FAA and industry experts will participate in four safety panel discussions: 

- Surface Safety at Airports 
- New Runway Safety Tools 
- The Danger of Rust and Inattention 
- From the Flight Deck and From the Tower 

 
WINGS Credit: This webinar will be held via Zoom and offer WINGS credits.  At the time of the 
event, pilots should sign in to the webinar using this link: https://faavideo.zoomgov.com/j/1613530971 
 
The Password is 484283, which is required to login to the webinar. 
 
From the Flight Deck LIVE also will be livestreamed via YouTube, but WINGS credit can only be 
obtained via Zoom. 
 
 

https://faavideo.zoomgov.com/j/1613530971
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GHRGOE9EG00

